
	 

   Your Donations go directly 
   into the hands of elderly  

   Holocaust Survivors   
  in desperate need! 

	
  
When	
   Holocaust	
   Survivors	
   receive	
   your	
   generous	
   donations,	
   it	
   is	
   truly	
   a	
   miracle	
   for	
   them.	
  	
  
For	
  over	
  75	
  years	
   they	
  have	
  been	
   forgotten	
  by	
   the	
  world,	
   suffering	
   in	
   silence.	
   	
  Your	
  generosity	
  	
  
has	
  changed	
  that.	
  	
  
	
  

Throughout	
   the	
  year,	
  The	
  Survivor	
  Mitzvah	
  Project	
   identifies	
  more	
  and	
  more	
  elderly	
  Holocaust	
  
survivors	
  in	
  Eastern	
  Europe	
  who	
  need	
  our	
  support.	
  	
  We	
  recently	
  added	
  over	
  100	
  new	
  survivors	
  to	
  
our	
  roster.	
  	
  Many	
  are	
  from	
  Vinnitsa,	
  Ukraine,	
  where	
  there	
  are	
  hundreds	
  more	
  waiting	
  for	
  help.	
  	
  
	
  

Because	
  of	
  your	
  kindness,	
  survivors	
  new	
  to	
  our	
  Emergency	
  Aid	
  Program	
  like	
  Mikhail,	
  Bronislava,	
  
and	
  Maya	
  have	
  begun	
  the	
  incredible	
  journey	
  of	
  healing	
  and	
  compassion,	
  only	
  because	
  you	
  care.	
  

	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  

Maya Izrailevna, age 82, receives 
her first gift of aid from              

The Survivor Mitzvah Project. Her 
government pension is only 

$45/month; not enough for food,  
heat or medications. Now she can 
afford these life-saving necessities. 

 

       Bronislava Yakovlevna, 78,   
 suffers from severe glaucoma, and     
  cataracts. She can now afford the  
  medications that will prevent her  
  from becoming completely blind. 

 

 Mikhail Grigorievich, 86, suffers   
  from lung and kidney ailments.   
  He will now be able to afford 
medications and in-patient care. 

 
 
    These miracles are due to your help. You are making a difference! 



Thank	
  you	
  for	
  helping	
  our	
  new	
  survivors,	
  affording	
  them	
  the	
  
care,	
  comfort	
  and	
  dignity	
  they	
  deserve,	
  and	
  letting	
  them	
  know	
  
they	
  have	
  not	
  been	
  forgotten.	
  	
  	
  
	
  

By	
  participating	
  in	
  The	
  Survivor	
  Mitzvah	
  Project	
  you	
  are	
  making	
  	
  
sure	
  that	
  no	
  Holocaust	
  survivor	
  who	
  has	
  experienced	
  the	
  	
  

darkest	
  days	
  of	
  human	
  history	
  will	
  ever	
  suffer,	
  be	
  hungry,	
  neglected	
  or	
  forgotten	
  again.	
  
 

 

This month, make a special donation for  
the new survivors in our program.  

 

$150 supports a survivor for 1 month, $1800 for 1 year.  
$400 covers cataract surgeries to prevent blindness.  

$500 helps cover emergency hospitalization. 
 

Any amount you can give will be life saving. 
 

You can honor your friends and family by making a donation 
in their name to THE SURVIVOR MITZVAH PROJECT. 

 

They will receive a certificate with the name of the survivor  
your donation is helping. 

 

 THE SURVIVOR MITZVAH PROJECT is a 501c3 non-profit 
organization. All donations are tax deductible. 

 
 

Donate online at: www.survivormitzvah.org 
 

Or send a check to:   
 

The Survivor Mitzvah Project 
                    2658 Griffith Park Blvd., Ste. #299 
                             Los Angeles, CA 90039 
 
With great appreciation for your kindness and compassion - Zane Buzby 

 

Yulia Stepanovna was just a  baby at war’s end. Survivors who were 
young children during the Holocaust were seriously affected because 
they grew up malnourished, lacking enough milk, protein and basic 

nutrition.  As adults they have major health issues. 

While most of the survivors we help are in their 80s and 90s, with 
some even 100 years old, Yulia is 73. She looks far older than her 

years because she has been denied healthcare her entire life.                   
She will use the money for food and medications.  

 


